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Hello Maine Legislature.
My name is Julie, I live in Union Maine and I oppose LD1432 and urge you to vote 
no on this proposed bill. Removing gender identity from the Maine Human Rights 
Act is harmful and sets a standard for controlling humanity in a way that infringes on 
our human rights enshrined in the constitution. The solution is clear, rejecting this bill
and proceeding to protect Mainers human rights in all ways and not ones based out of 
the current political tide. I appreciate your time. Thank you.


